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Cockatoo Island’s exclusive accommodation discounts – available for one day only! 
 

Cockatoo Island’s Heritage Houses, apartments and Deluxe Waterfront campground will be open to 

the public from 2pm – 5pm Sunday 24 March for one day only, offering visitors a rare sneak peek and 

exclusive accommodation discounts to some Sydney’s distinctive heritage houses. 

 

Cockatoo Island stands as the largest island in Sydney’s internationally renowned Harbour and for one 

day in autumn, the Harbour Trust opens the doors to the island’s very unique accommodation. Open 

Accommodation Day provides visitors an opportunity to explore the island, book a stay at discounted 

rates or enjoy a bit of history on one of three tours of our UNESCO World Heritage listed Convict 

Precinct. 

 

Whether it is for a night or a week, Cockatoo Island has accommodation options and exciting activities 

to suit couples, families or large corporate groups, with housing sleeping up to 12 people and 

campground packages perfect for a relaxing getaway.  

 

An exclusive special accommodation offer, book two nights in any accommodation and receive the 

third free as well as unprecedented discounts will be available to attendees on the day only. 

 

“Open Accommodation Day is a rare opportunity to discover one of Sydney’s best getaways. Just 15 

minutes by ferry from the CBD, Cockatoo Island’s heritage houses provide a great opportunity for a 

stay-cation” said Harbour Trust CEO, Mary Darwell. 

 

Cockatoo Island Accommodation Open House 

When: 2pm – 5pm, Sunday 24 March 

Where: Cockatoo Island, Sydney Harbour. Pick up your map from the Visitor Centre. 

Open House Offer: Book and two night’s accommodation at the Open Day and receive the third for 

free. Visit www.cockatooisland.com.au for terms and conditions. 
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MEDIA ENQUIRIES: Please contact Rebecca Hage at the Harbour Trust on (02) 8969 2143 or 
0438 852 465 Rebecca.Hage@harbourtrust.gov.au 
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